Dr. Ahmed Shawki and Mrs. Katriona Wilson 6 Middlefield St. John's Wood London NW8 6 NE

10 January 2016

Mr. David Peresdacosta
Planning Officer
Camden Town Hall
Judd Street
London
WC1H 9JE
By E-mail: david.peresdacosta@camden.gov.uk

Dear Mr. Peresdacosta

OBJECTION TO PLANNING APPLICATION 2015/4800/P

The purpose of this letter is to officially register and notify you and Camden Council of our objection to the above planning application based on the reasons set-out below:

- The building of a house on an existing road which is currently being used by the
 existing residents for emergency services will seriously threaten the lives and wellbeing of those residents.
- 2. The garages situated on one-side of the road will have to be demolished thereby depriving those residents of a secure parking facility. Moreover, we are extremely concerned about the absence of any plan to provide the existing residents with any alternative parking space/facility.

Hence, on the grounds sighted above we **strongly object** to the application (Ref. 2015 4800/P) submitted.

